
Alliance
2 May 1991,

Dear Mr Cochrane,

Again, My Thanks for your help in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

c. c.
c. c. c .

Mr R S Ferguson, Unit General Manager, 
Dr Frank Brown, Assistant UGM.

Dr John T Alderdice 
PARTY LEADER

Mr D S Cochrane, 
Personnel Manager, 
Unit Headquarters, 
Purdysburn Hospital, 
Saintfield Road, 
BELFAST BT8 8BH.

Thank you very much for your letter, and for your good wishes 
for the intensive and difficult work which lies ahead.

East Belfast Office

447A Newtownards Road 
Belfast BT4 1AQ 
Northern Ireland

Telephone (02321 455136 
Facsimile (0232) 455136

I have written to Mrs Crutchley to give details of the 
arrangements for May, and will be in touch with her again 
directly at the end of the month in respect of June, and later 
July.


